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USAF ACADEMY COLORADO
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1 February 2017

MEMORANDUM FOR Mr. Jerry Forte, Jr., P.E.
Chief Executive Officer
Colorado Springs Utilities
P.O. Box 1103, MC 950
Colorado Springs, CO 80904-0950

FROM: Mr. James Anderson
Director
10th Contracting Squadron
8110 Industrial Drive, Ste 103
USAF Academy, CO 80840-2315

Subject: Electric Contract Service Tariff

1. The USAF Academy requests a tariff reintroduction to allow CSU to complete several
projects related to our privatization efforts. This includes the enhancement of the overhead
electric line between switch 34C18-2 and Air West substation and two smaller incidental
projects. Proposed efforts will improve electric reliability servicing the Academy and be a
one-time billing of $575,000.

2. The proposed tariff reintroduction is recommended for approval at the 28 February 2017
City Council meeting.

3. Asthe USAF Academy finalizes our privatization efforts, these projects focus on
improving reliability and reducing the potential for power outages. This action complies with
the USAF’s privatization directives as well as providing safe and reliable power.

4. We firmly support the proposed tariff reintroduction to bill USAF Academy for these
projects. Academy contracting officials will be present at the 28 February 2017 City Council
meeting to support the proposed tariff reintroduction.

5. If you require additional information, please contact Mr. William Clearwater at 719-333-
6572.
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AMES A. ANDERSON
Director

Serve - Maintain - Protect



